TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD

MEETING MINUTES

January 7, 2015
Board Members Present:   

Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock, Co-Chairperson Diane Dreier, Walter Daniels, 
Kim Hughes - Secretary

Board Members Absent:

William LaScala, Patrick Francois, Robert Carroll, Peter Alduino, Richard Shaw
Guests:

Michael Amato, Brian Brush for Con Edison.
________________________________________________________________

Co–Chairperson Diane Dreier called the meeting to order at 7:30p.m. The meeting took place in the Town Hall Boardroom.

The minutes of December 3, 2014 were approved with a motion from Diane Dreier and seconded by Walt Daniels.   

Communications Received:

Chairpersons Report:

Reports from Other Committees:

Old Business:

New Business:

Con Edison came before the Board requesting a Wetland Permit to do routine vegetation management along overhead electrical transmission lines. Every three years the trees are cut away from the power lines to ensure there is no interruption in customer service due to low hanging branches. This maintenance is done with no disturbance to the wetlands. No herbicides will be used. Stump treatment will be applied by a licensed applicator. It is recommended by the Board that there be a general application held for Con Edison to do this maintenance every three years without having to go before all the Boards.
Discussion:

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30p.m. By a motion proposed by Diane Dreier and seconded by Phyllis Bock.
